
63 Bundeena Drive, 

BUNDEENA. 2230. 

Ph. 9523-8577. 

  

    I would like the following concerns I have regarding SUBMISSIONS FOR SUTHERLAND DRAFT LEP 

REVIEW be noted. 

  

  

PROPOSAL FOR ONLY 35% LANDSCAPING IN BUNDEENA/MAIANBAR INSUFFICIENT --- SHOULD BE 

50%. 

  

ALL OF BUNDEENA/MAIANBAR SHOULD BE E3 ZONING. 

  

DUAL OCCUPANCIES --- SHOULD BE ALLOWED THROUGHOUT BUNDEENA/MAIANBAR --- WHAT IS 

SO PRECIOUS ABOUT THE FORESHORE PROPERTIES THAT THEY CAN HAVE DUAL OCCUPANCIES? 

  

SCOUTLAND --- HOW COME THAT AREA HAS SUDDENLY BECOME OK TO BE BUILT ON WHEN THE 

SCOUTS WERE NEVER ALLOWED BECAUSE OF FIRE RISK --- SHOULD BE E2 ZONING. 

  

WHY WAS THE PAPER COPY OF DRAFT LEP REMOVED EARLY JANUARY FROM BUNDEENA LIBRARY 

WHEN THE COMMENT DATE WAS 14/2/14. 

  

  

Yours faithfully, 

Joan A. Sinclair. 
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